
 
 
December 7, 2021 

 
Via Electronic Mail – johohenste@pa.gov  
John Hohenstein, P.E. 
Environmental Program Manager 
Waterways & Wetlands Program 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection 
Southeast Regional Office 
2 East Main Street 
Norristown, PA 19401 

 
Re: Sunoco Pipeline L.P. – Pennsylvania Pipeline Project (Mariner East II)  
  HDD S3-0290 – Withdrawal of HDD Restart Reports and  
 Minor Permit Modification Submittals 

  
Dear Mr. Hohenstein: 

 
As you are aware, on December 6, 2021 Sunoco Pipeline L.P. (“SPLP”), the Department, 

and DCNR entered into a Consent Order and Agreement (“COA”) for the HDD S3-0290 work 
location in Upper Uwchlan Township, Chester County (“HDD 290”).  On December 6, 2021, the 
Department also issued Major Amendments of the Chapter 102 and Chapter 105 permits for the 
HDD 290 work location, for the change in the installation method of the 20” pipeline from HDD 
to an open cut/trench construction.   

 
Pursuant to paragraph 3.b of the COA, this correspondence serves as a formal withdrawal 

of the following submissions previously made to the Department for the HDD 290 work location:  
 

• HDD Restart Report (dated August 17, 2020) 
• Amended HDD Restart Report (dated November 20, 2020, submitted November 

23, 2020) 
• Minor Modification Request for Chapter 102 Permit No. ESG0100015001 and 

Chapter 105 (Permit No. E15-862) (dated November 23, 2020) 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (570) 505-

3740 or via email at Nick.Bryan@EnergyTransfer.com. 
 

Thank you, 
 
 
 

Nicholas J. Bryan, P.L.S 
Sr. Director – E&C Environmental 
Energy Transfer 
 

 

mailto:johohenste@pa.gov

	Re: Sunoco Pipeline L.P. – Pennsylvania Pipeline Project (Mariner East II)
	HDD S3-0290 – Withdrawal of HDD Restart Reports and
	Minor Permit Modification Submittals

